


 
Memorandum 
 
To:   Village President and Village Board of Trustees   

Cc:      Steve Bosco, Village Administrator  

From: Natalie Stevens, Executive Assistant 

Date:  March 29, 2021 

Re:      Website Redesign  
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Village of North Aurora approved in their budget for the 2020-2021 Fiscal Year 
improvements to the Village’s website to both update the content management 
system and the website design to make it more up-to-date and user friendly. 
 
Village staff has been working with the website company, Weblinx, to create a new 
design for both the website and in July of 2020 the Village Board provided feedback 
on the design and changes that Staff incorporated into the design.  
 
The website re-design is now complete and staff has been learning backend controls 
as well as fine-tuning the appearance. Staff wanted to present a demo of the new 
website to see if the Village Board had additional feedback. The entire working demo 
website can be viewed in full at www.northaurora.myweblinx.net. Attached below 
are a few screenshot highlights showing some of the major changes, which include: 
 

• Cleaner and more readable drop-down menus 
• A user friendly “how do I…” menu section 
• Increased visibility of both the Village’s transparency page and the Village 

Board 
• News items highlighted with feature photos 
• A full page events calendar  
• Ability for staff to easily update and change key menu items and buttons 
• A responsive website that will automatically size based upon browser  

 
 
 
 

http://www.northaurora.myweblinx.net/






New Website “Department” Dropdown from Homepage

Current Website “Department” Dropdown from Homepage





































































































Village of North Aurora 
Memorandum 

 
 

 
 

 
To: 

 
President and Village Board of Trustees 

 
From: 

 
Bill Hannah, Finance Director 

 
Date: 

 
March 31, 2021 

 
CC: 

 
Steven Bosco, Village Administrator 

 
RE: 

 
FY 2021-22 Draft Budget Follow-Up 

  
The FY 2021-2022 draft budget was presented to the Board at the Committee of the Whole meeting 
on March 15, 2021. Staff is seeking any follow-up from the Board if they had any questions or 
would like to discuss any particular item in the draft budget. Any changes made to the draft budget 
since the previous meeting will also be discussed.  
 
The official Public Hearing will be on April 19th, with final approval of the draft budget scheduled 
for the May 3rd Village Board meeting. 
 
 
 


	21-04-05 COW Agenda
	Website Redesign + Memo
	Current Website Homepage
	New Website Homepage
	Comparison of "Department" Dropdown Layout from Homepage

	United TIF District Redevelopment Plan and Program + Memo
	Draft Report

	Humane Pet Sales + Memo
	City of Naperville Ordinance

	Ground Floor Area Minimums + Memo
	Presentation
	Draft Plan Commission Minutes March 2, 2021

	FY 2021-22 Draft Budget Follow-Up


